Tdoc S3 LI01 022

To: TC Sec LI

From: S3 LI 

Subject: Joint Workshop 
S3 LI welcomes TC Sec LI’s suggestion for a joint workshop at the TC Sec LI meeting in April to review topics of IP interception which are of common interest within our groups. We recommend that the joint meeting be held on April 3. May we also suggest that TIPHON LI be given the opportunity to participate if TIPHON is currently concerned about IP intercept. Thank you for your interest.

Best regards,

Bernie McKibben

Chair S3 LI

